DAVID PRICE, NORTH CAROLINA RANGING MEMBER

LOIS CAPPS, CALFORNIA
SAM FARR, CALIFORNIA
KEITH ELLISON, MINNESOTA
SUSAN DAVIS, CALIFORNIA
GWEN MOORE, WISCONSIN
JIM MCDERMOTT, WASHINGTON
DINA TITUS, NEVADA

JUSTIN WEIN



2246 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING . WASHINGTON, D.C., 20515 Tel: +1 (202) 225-4561 . FAX: +1 (202) 225-1166 . http://democracy.house.gov PETER ROSKAM, ILLINOIS CHAIRMAN

JEFF FORTENBERRY, NEBRASKA
CHARLES BOUSTANY JR., LOUISIAN
K. MICHAEL CONAWAY, TEXAS
VERN BUCHANAN, FLORIDA
ANDER CREMSHAW, FLORIDA
SUSAN BROOKS, INDIANA
DIANE BLACK, TERRESSEE
REID RIBBLE, WISCORSIN
JACKE WALORSIG, INDIANA
LEE ZELDIN, NEW YORK

JEFF BILLMAN

November 5, 2015

Honorable Volodymyr Groysman Chairman Verkhovna Rada of Ukraine

mber of Congress

Dear Hon. Groysman,

On behalf of the House Democracy Partnership (HDP), we wish to invite the Verkhovna Rada of Ukraine to participate in a cooperative assistance program with the U.S. House of Representatives. This agreement would revive the previous relationship that existed between the House Democracy Assistance Commission and the Rada between 2006 and 2011. Reestablishing this formal partnership would enable U.S. Members of Congress and congressional staff to work directly with their counterparts in the Verkhovna Rada, both in Kiev and in Washington. Following our successful visit to Kiev in June of this year, our membership is in unanimous agreement that the Verkhovna Rada will be an excellent partner for the Partnership's work.

The House of Representatives, and the American people, are committed to the right of Ukrainians to live and work without the influence or fear of external forces. The promise of a free Ukraine, with properly functioning and independent institutions, is vital to American interests and the interests of all who support democracy around the world.

As we begin planning our 2016 activities, please know continued engagement with Ukraine is at the top of our agenda and we are committed to strengthening the relationship between the Verkhovna Rada and the House of Representatives through in-person dialogue.

We look forward to continuing to work with you and your colleagues in the Verkhovna Rada and thank you in advance for your assistance in furthering this important mission.

Sincerely,

David Price

Member of Congress